
LAET's Herzel Answers questions on
Senior Issues

 

LAET's Deborah Herzel, recent Duncan Award winner, took time to do a question and
answer session with the Metro Pulse. See her article here.  The Metro Pulse is a an
alternative paper published weekly and provided free of charge in locations across
Knoxville. Often times, the clients legal aid entities serve look to news alternatives
like this because it is less expensive that receiving a daily paper.
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Memphis Area Legal Services Seeks New Executive Director

Position Description:  Memphis Area Legal Services (MALS) seeks an…
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Tennessee Alliance for Legal Services Names New Executive Director

Laura Brown, Deputy Director of Client Services at Legal Aid of Middle…
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